
My name is Mike Rubsam, I serve on the Kyle Ethics Commission and served 4 terms as a 

P&Z Commissioner for the city beginning in 2007 when Kyle was commencing it's 

accelerated growth spurt. 

 

I was on the Commission when the final plat and zoning was assigned to that very large 

tract of land bounded by the railroad, 1626, I35 and just north of Plum Creek. We all gave it 

a lot of thought and decided to set it aside for future RS zone development as Kyle's 

population continued to grow. Well, it is still growing and that area is the logical spot for 

new retail business to locate. 

 

It is true that extending Marketplace through the western region of that area did change 

things a bit and I'm glad to have it there but can we please confine the expansion of new 

apartments to the west side of Marketplace Ave. and maintain RS zoning for the property 

east of Marketplace? 

 

This was the original vision for that tract of land and I see no reason to change it while our 

city is still growing and new retail development space will continue to be in demand. Please 

keep the new apartment development land west of Marketplace Avenue. 


